[bookmark: _GoBack]Central Ohio Bridge Association (COBA) Board Meeting Minutes		    December 11, 2018
Present:  Janelle Courtright, Paul Grygier, Toni Bales, Trish Jones, Sherry McArdle, Cheryl Schneider, Peter Wahl, and Judy Williamson
Absent:  Tom Bishel, Bob Jiobu, Dave Maul, Frank Paynter, Lew Rakocy, and Joe Wernet

President Janelle Courtright called the meeting to order at 5:45 p.m. at the Aloha Bridge Club.  
Minutes (which includes the email from John Stubbe concerning the October Sectional) from the October 30th meeting were approved.
January Sectional
Trish Jones reported that Joe Wernet said that everything is ready for the January Sectional.  In order to remind players to place their lunch orders before the start of the Sunday Swiss game, signs would be placed on the tables letting players know that they would need to order lunch.
Other Business
Toni Bales read the letter of commendation about Mike Roberts that she would send to the ACBL.
The dates for the Summer Sectional for 2020 are July 17 - 19.
The tentative date for the Annual Awards Dinner is April 6, 2019 to be held at the Columbus Bridge Center.
At the next meeting, the board will discuss what bridge education activities the board can promote.
The next meeting will be at 5:45 p.m. on February 26 at the Aloha Bridge Club.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Paul Grygier
